Attachment 2

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES - DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION

Department of Public Health complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, or disability. The Department of
Public Health does not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, national origin,

age, sex, or disability.

The Department of Public Health provides free language services to people whose primary language is
not English through qualified interpretive services. If you need these services, ask the Facility’s

Business Office or Front Desk.

The Department of Public Health makes appropriate arrangements for people with disabilities to

communicate effectively with us.

If you believe that the Department of Public Health has failed to provide these services or
discriminated in another way on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, or disability, you

have three options for filing a complaint: in person, by mail, or by e-mail.

Option 1: File your complaint with the facility.

Option 2: File your complaint by mail or phone:

Department of Public Health

Civil Rights Coordinator (DPH Human Resources Director)
5555 Ferguson Drive, Suite 220

Commerce, CA 90022

Phone: (323) 914-8505

E- mail: hr.emprelpersmgmt @ ph.lacounty.gov

Option 3: You can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services, Office for Civil Rights, electronically through the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal
available at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf. You may also file by mail or phone to:

Centralized Case Management Operations

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
200 Independence Avenue, S.W.

Room 509F HHH Bldg.

Washington, D.C. 20201

Toll Free 1-800-368-1019, 800-537-7697 (TDD)

Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.






